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We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh and Squamish 
on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live. 

 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

SCHOOL GOALS: 

Goal 1 

To improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas, summarizing and in some specific areas, note-

making at the Grade 8 and 9 levels. 

Goal 2 

To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living. 

                
 

Respect  Excellence Responsibility 

Student Bulletin  
Date: Monday Jun 3rd, 2019  Day 1 

 

TIMELINE  

 Pick up any lost/dropped caps from the School Leaving Ceremony from Ms. Panesar’s room, room 210.   

If anyone would like a program/awards insert from the School Leaving Ceremony as a keepsake, feel free to 
pick one up from the office. 
 

 

Last Chance to buy yearbooks. 
Yearbooks are $60 and can be purchased in the office or on school cash online. 

 
Jun 5 

Ms. D.C. 

Are you interested in learning some American Sign Language?  
No experience necessary! If so, please come to a meeting at lunch on Wednesday June 5 in the Student 
Services Conference room! Staff and students welcome.  

 

 
Jun 7 

Ms. Panesar 

Ready for some “equali-tea” mocktails?   
Raise a glass to gender equity with Fem Club’s annual Summer Drinks Sale! Saunter over to the commons at 
lunch time to buy a glass of a variety of refreshing specialty drinks such as mock piña coladas, Shirley temples, 
strawberry daiquiris, and margaritas! Available all week! 

 

 
Jun 6 

Ms. Vangelista

 

 
 
 

It's back! On Tuesday, June 4th, visit our henna booth in the upper commons to get some 
customized henna designs done by a henna artist for only $2.50 a hand! 

 
And on Wednesday, June 5th and Thursday, June 6th, visit the upper commons to get a hot, fresh, 

and tasty SAMOSA and support a worthwhile cause! Samosas are $2 each, or $5 for 3 samosas. 
All proceeds go towards the Aga Khan Foundations sustainable poverty alleviation initiatives in 

Africa and Central Asia. See you there! 
 

 
Jun 7 

Ms. Williams 
 

 
 

 

Jun 3 

  
This Week’s First Aid Attendants are:  Isabella Mitterboeck and Connor Won 

Last day for book 
sign-out is 
Wednesday, June 
5th 

All books must be 
returned to the 
library by Monday, 
June 10th 
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 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

SCHOOL GOALS: 

GOAL #1 Literacy:  to improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas and note-making at the 

Grade 8 and 9 levels. 

   GOAL #2 Healthy Living:  to increase student awareness, understanding, and practice of healthy living. 

Jun 3-7 
Mr. Rolph 

 
 
 
 

 

THE COUNTDOWN HAS BEGUN! 
Summer daze and our year-end carnival are right around the corner. 

Let's have some fun between June 3rd and June 7th as we celebrate the year end. 
Keep an eye on the bulletin for more details. 

See you all there! 😊 
 

MONDAY 3RD TUESDAY 4TH WEDNESDAY 5TH THURSDAY 6TH FRIDAY 7TH 

To kick off the 
week, wear 
tropical attire for a 
frozen treat on 
Monday the 3rd in 
the lower 
commons. 

 

On Tuesday we 
will be hosting tug 
of war in gym 1 at 
lunch.  
Sign up sheets for 
tug of war can be 
found outside of 
the P.E. office and 
Mr. Rolph’s room.  

 

Come down to the 
lower commons 
on Wednesday to 
watch teachers 
compete against 
students in a 
fun family feud 
style game.  
The loser gets 
shaving cream in 
the face. 

Finally, on 
Thursday we will 
have a Photo 
Booth with all 
sorts of tropical 
and summery 
props so bring 
your friends!  

 

And of course, we 
wrap up the week 
with our year-end 
carnival.  

 

 

Jun 3 
Ms. Ocenas 

PEER TUTORS!  
It is time to do your term 3 self-assessment.  
You will find the link in your Fresh Grade announcements.  
Please take some time to complete this by Monday June 3.  
If you are unable to access your Fresh Grade account, please email me (heather.ocenas@burnabyschools.ca).  

 

June 3 
Ms. Lewis 

 
 

SCHOLARSHIP INFO 

• The Province of British Columbia recognizes a variety of students with a Dogwood Scholarship $1250.00.   

• This scholarship was created to support students that are taking a combination of 4 courses in grades 11 & 

12 that teach skills that will lead into post secondary and a possible future career.  

• If you are registered in an Asset program you should apply.   

• The elective combo areas that meet the requirements are Physical Activity, Business, Tech Ed, Visual & 

Performing Arts, Hospitality & Tourism, and Home Economics, Indigenous Language studies.   

• This is a great opportunity for students that plan on going to College and or planning on completing their 

Red Seal or Apprenticeship.    

• This is not for students that are moving forward in areas such as Humanities, Sciences, and STEM.   

• Students only must be achieving a minimum 2.5 GPA and they can earn money to support their future 

plans.   

• Please complete the form and hand it into Mrs. Gingras in the Career Center.   

• If you have questions about applying for this scholarship please come see Mrs. Lewis, Mrs. Belyea, or Mrs. 

Gingras anytime. 

You must only complete the Left column of the application and attach your most recent transcript.   
You can ask Ms. Lemke in the main office for instructions in printing a transcript if you need support. 
Deadline to submit to Mrs. Gingras in the Career Center is June 3, 2019 
 

Jun 6 
Mr. Richardson 

Athletic Banquet 
1.) "All student athletes are invited down to gym 1 for the Athletic Banquet, June 6th during period 6. Athletes 
please confirm with your block 6 teachers that you have permission to attend." 
2.) Grade 8 boys basketball drop-in every Monday, Tuesday and Thursday after school in Gym 1. 

Jun 7 District Student Advisory Council 

The 2019-2020 District Student Advisory Council is looking for motivated and interested students to put in 
applications for the next year’s council. DSAC is a group of 45 grade 9-12 students from Burnaby’s 8 high 
schools and alternate programs. The DSAC works on leadership activities, connects high schools together 
through organized events, promotes student voice in education, liaises with a number of district committees, 
and does some fund-raising for a local charity through organizing Burnaby’s Got Talent Event each year. 

Are you energetic? 

Do you have leadership skills or want to develop leadership skills? 

Do you work well with others? 

Do you have time in a busy schedule to attend monthly meetings at Burnaby Central Secondary School? 

Do you want to support your school community? 

Are you also looking for a challenge beyond your school community? 

Do you enjoy creating projects and working to see them come to life? 

If this describes who you are or who you would like to be, please see your principal for an application form for 
next year’s council.  Application forms are due to the school office on Friday, June 7th. 
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